
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: 

Hi Amy, 
On behalf of John Hughes (]8hs@pge,com), thank you for confirming our mtng reqst to meet w/ Matt on 
the above subject. 

Is it possible to have the meeting on Dec 5 (Monday) at 11am instead? 

Thank you for your assistance on this. 

Redacted 

11/23/2011 9:15:12 AM 
ahb@cpuc.ca.gov (ahb@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 

FW: Meeting request to meet w/ Matt Tisdale - Re: PGE GRC Ph 2 (A.10-03-014) 

Redacted 

Regulatory Relations 
• Redacted 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2011 3:31 PM 

To: ahb@cpuc.ca.gov 

Cc: sst@cpuc.ca.gov; mwt@cpuc.ca.gov 

Subject: Meeting request to meet w/ Matt Tisdale - Re: PGE GRC Ph 2 (A.10-03-014) 

Amy, 
On behalf of John Hughes, pis find enclosed meeting request to meet (30mins) with Matt Tisdale to 
discuss ALJ Pulsifer's Proposed Decision on PG&E's application A.10-03-014 (GRC Ph 2) 

Proposed Date (30mins): 
December 1 - between the hours of 2:30pm and 4:00pm; or 
December 2 - between the hours of 1:30pm and 4:00pm 

Pis let me know if none of the above proposed dates work and we will find time that works for Matt. 

Thanks. 

«...» 
Redacted 
Regulatory Relations 

Redacted 
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